Reply ID: v4u9

Dear Sara in Michigan,

Thank you so much for your kind comments, and by the way, I "love" your efforts in "loud-mouthed-activism"! Keep it up!!!

Do you think you could act as a bit of a researcher for us? The Lifers' Group, Inc. here at the prison needs to obtain copies of reports off the internet from time to time. Is this something you may be able to do for us? Please let me know??? You can also reach me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 MCI Norfolk PO Box 43 Norfolk, MA 02056-0043

Thank you again Sara and I will be hoping to hear from you again very soon. I am,

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise

Prisoner Rights Activist tim.muise.63@gmail.com